
 

Memo 
Date: October 11, 2023 
 
To: Priests, deacons, men and women religious, parish 

communicators, chancery staff  
 
From: Kat Doyle, director of Justice and Peace Ministries, Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 

Re: Event POSTPONED – Laudate Deum discussion for young people 
 

 
 
The Laudate Deum dialogue between Bishop Joel Konzen, S.M., and young 
people has been postponed. We will post updated information as soon as it is 
rescheduled. In the meantime, please read and reflect on this exhortation. 

This event was scheduled for 4 p.m. on Thursday, Oct. 12, at St. Thomas More 
Catholic Church, 636 W Ponce de Leon Ave, Decatur, GA 30030.  

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/20231004-laudate-deum.html

